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Translation of a supportive letter by Justice Mufti Taqi Uthmani 

 Assalamu `Alaykum  

Your letter and the HMC papers with it have been received. Alhamdulillah, the beginning of this project has 

brought great happiness. May Allah bless your life, knowledge and work. Ameen  

This task was indeed one of great need. It will, Insha Allah, be a source of Sadaqah Jariyah (ongoing charity) 

for you. There is also a need, if the work moves ahead, for including the meat that goes abroad, e.g. to the 

Gulf States, to the same monitoring system. May Allah assist you. Ameen 

(Mufti) Taki Uthmani, Pakistan 

  

 

  


